
Government plans for Redfern
Build to Rent and Waterloo

South

Learn what has been approved for public
consultation on the 600-660 Elizabeth Street Site

in Redfern and the background to LAHC's
proposal to redevelop Waterloo South. 

Waterloo SouthRedfern

Thursday July 9th, 6pm using ZOOM
For details, please phone or email contact below

Contact REDWatch:
E: mail@redwatch.org.au
W: www.redwatch.org.au

T: 8004 1490

Limited spots at The Factory can be booked to attend. For
details, please contact REDWatch or The Factory, 67 Raglan

Street Waterloo, 02 9698 9569, WRCD@counterpointcs.org.au


